Student Engagement in Human Subjects Research & COVID19

[bookmark: _GoBack]Baruch students are engaged in research in multiple ways: as participants in subject pools, conducting research for class projects or honors theses, in labs, and so forth. Baruch’s HRPP Office is overwhelmed with requests, and there is currently a backlog in protocol review – this could negatively impact students, particularly those who are close to graduation. I’ll be sending out broader advisement to the faculty community tomorrow, but for the time being please consult the latest CUNY advisement on the continuity of research here, and note that in general:

· No new research projects involving living things (people, critters, tissues, cell lines, plants, etc.) should be initiated;

· Consider pausing ongoing human subjects research, except for research that is conducted or can be converted to distance format, or is directly therapeutic such that halting the research would harm subjects;

· Do not insist that students engage in human subjects research as a condition of their educational progress – either as members of subject pools, or as students conducting research under faculty supervision. Convert ongoing research to distance formats if possible, devise alternate assignments, or reconfigure the requirements of the project or assignment to omit research involving human subjects. Be flexible and creative.

